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To the Sound Transit Board and Seattle City Council: 

We, the undersigned business and property owners, urge you to 

choose 4
th

Avenue for CID/SODO light rail. Full closure of King Street, 
direct demolition/construction noise, air pollution, gas, water, 
electrical shut offs, historic properties leaving a community of color, 

displacement of up to 30 businesses on 5
th

 Avenue and King streets 
would shatter community social life and economic livelihoods, 
already hammered by over two years of COVID-19, rising criminal 
activity and spikes in anti-Asian hate crimes.   

Move Forward on 4th! 


